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Our next Chapter meeting is scheduled for June 12 at City Grill (130 

Westmorland St, Moncton). This month’s meeting will feature a panel 
discussion on geothermal technologies. Panel participants will include Steve 
Tweedie of TACE (speaking from the designer’s viewpoint), Marc Belanger of 
Master Montreal (speaking from the equipment supplier’s viewpoint), and 
John Conroy of Conroy Refrigeration (speaking from the equipment installer’s 
viewpoint).  
 
A social hour will begin at 5:00 PM with a cash bar, followed by the panel 
discussion at 6:00 PM and Dinner at 7:00 PM.  

 

Executive Meeting Notice 
 
A reminder to the Chapter Executive and Board of Governors that the next 
board meeting will take place June 12 at 4PM at the City Grill. 
 

 
 

Chapter President-Elect Dwight Scott (R) presents ASHRAE Distinguished 
Lecturer James Newman with a small gift following his seminars at the MEET 
Show in May.  
 
 



Summary of MEET 2012 ASHRAE Seminars 
 

Distinguished Lecturer, James L. Newman, presented two well-received seminars at this year’s MEET 
Show.  On May 2nd, about 100 people filled the enlarged seminar room to overflowing for a 
presentation on Transforming an Older Facility into a High-Performance Building. Jim stressed 
the importance of energy audits and retro-commissioning in bringing a facility up to spec in HVAC 
efficiency, service water and lighting systems. He explained the problem when building owners 
consider only a simple payback period, and not life-cycle costing.  Today, there are many methods of 
improving operation of older equipment, as well as new methods of cleaning, repairing and optimizing 
older equipment rather than replacing it. Energy efficiency and better indoor environmental quality 
(IEQ) are only two of many areas which should be considered to make a building more attractive to 
employees as well as to existing or potential tenants. 
 
The next day, some 55 people attended the seminar entitled Green Practices and ASHRAE 

Standards 90.1 and 62.1 – How to Have a Healthier, More Profitable Building with Better 

Mechanical/Electrical Design (and More Thought to the Building Envelope). Mr. Newman 
described how to surpass the ASHRAE Energy and Ventilation Standards to refine and better maintain 
mechanical and electrical/lighting systems. Good integration of design between the architect and the 
mechanical and electrical engineer can lead to an enhanced design that not only is more energy 
efficient but also contributes to better indoor environmental quality. Using these concepts can lead to 
LEED® certification at minimal additional cost, and often at no extra cost. This will help conserve 
energy, enhance the health, well-being, and productivity of a building’s occupants, and save money for 
the building owner. 

 

ASHRAE 2013 Winter Conference 
 
Members planning their winter vacations for next year are encouraged to consider attending the 
ASHRAE Winter Conference in Dallas, TX. The conference will take place January 26-30, 2013. The 
Winter Conference is held concurrently with the AHR Expo trade show. More information can be 

found online at: http://ashrae.org/membership--conferences/conferences/dallas-conference 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASHRAE NB/PEI Chapter 40
th
 Anniversary Golf Shirts 

 
Special 40th Anniversary golf shirts are available for purchase from the Chapter. The shirts are navy blue, 
and feature the new ASHRAE Chapter logo (seen below on left) on the chest, with the traditional NB/PEI 
Chapter “Ship’s Wheel” logo on the sleeve. The words “40th Anniversary – 2012” are below the wheel logo. 
 
The shirts are $35 (including tax), and can be ordered by emailing Dwight Scott at dwightgscott@gmail.com. 
Send your name and desired shirt size.  
 

 
 
 

Chapter 40
th
 Anniversary Celebration 

 
The Chapter will be celebrating our 40th Anniversary on Tuesday, October 23, 2012. ASHRAE President 
Tom Watson will help us mark 40 years as a chapter. More details will be forthcoming at the date draws 
nearer. 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
Chapter Executive members John Willden (L) and Kevin Leger (C) man the ASHRAE booth at the MEET 
Show. 
 

Chapter Golf Tournament 

 
Our Chapter will be holding our annual golf tournament on Thursday, August 2, 2012 at the Moncton Golf 
and Country Club in Riverview, NB. The format is a team scramble with 4-person teams (minimum one 
ASHRAE member per team). The steak/lobster dinner will take place afterwards at the Elks Club in 
Moncton, NB.  
 
A registration form has been attached to the same email through which the Herring Choker is sent. The form 
must be filled out and returned by July 20 to Gerry Waselynchuk at Aquavap Indotec Agencies. We are also 
requesting donated prizes for the tournament – interested parties should contact Luc Dugas at (506) 388-
3273. 

  



 

NB/PEI ASHRAE Chapter Meeting Schedule 2011/2012 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 12, 2012 
Topic: Geothermal Technologies 
 

August 2, 2012 
ASHRAE NB/PEI Chapter Golf Tournament 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


